
NICAA Head Start is looking 

for a Part Time Custodian! 

 

NICAA Head Start is looking for a reliable, 

hardworking person for the position of  

Part Time Custodian. 

The hours are from 3:15 - 7:15 at our King 

Community Campus site.  If you are interested, 

please come to 511 S. Liberty to fill out an 

application.   

Thank you!  


